
 

Spring 2023 

1st Quarter 

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend  

of  0.40% for the 1st quarter of 2023. 

This is an APY of  0.40%.  

Auto Loan Rates  
 

Auto loan special. Rates as low as 6.50% for 
new autos and 7.50% on used  

autos. 

Annual Meeting  
 

Our annual meeting is set for April 29, 2023 at The Riverfront Community Center. Dinner 
served by Farmhouse Catering and Events LLC at 6:00pm. 

 
Reservations for dinner must be made by April 21, 2023 and is limited to the  

first 135 members. 
 

We have 2 positions open on our board of directors. 
Anyone interested in running for our board  please contact manager to insure your name is put 

on the election ballot before hand. Currently our board meets the 3rd Wednesday of each 
month at 9:30am.  

New Services Update 
 

Mobile App is live and working fantastic!  
Members are loving the new remote mobile deposit feature. 

The app can be downloaded for both Apple and Android. 
 

Everyday spend card for members age 13+, prepaid debit card, no checking 
 account needed. 

CD Specials 
 

12 month 3.50% 
18 month 2.50% 

Scholarship Winners 

Winners of this years scholarships 
are as follows: 

 
1. Brock Uthe 

2. Logan Schmidt 
3. Amber Gillaspie 
4. Cadence Crew 

 
 Each student will receive a $1,000.00  

scholarship to the college of their choice.  
Each applicant was required to complete an  

application which was reviewed and  

 rated by the Board of Directors.   
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USPLK EFCU Holiday Closings 
 

The Credit Union will be closed on the  

following days as they are Federal Holidays: 

• May 29, 2023– Memorial Day 

• June 19, 2023– Juneteenth 

• July 4, 2023– Independence Day 

STOP UNWANTED MAIL 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union only contracts 

with vendors that we have checked out and believe there is 
a benefit to our members.  We never want to flood you with 

unwanted mail.   
However, if you are receiving mailings that originate from 
the Credit Union and you want to stop them, PLEASE con-
tact the Credit Union office and request to “opt-out” of any 

third party mailing.  We will be happy to do this.   

Holiday Skip Pay Program 
 

Many thanks to our members who  

participated in the December Skip-A-Payment pro-

gram. By choosing to skip their  

December loan payment and instead  

donate $10.00 per loan, we were able to donate 

$265.00 to VFW Post 56 and $265.00 to Interfaith  

Shelter of Hope, both located in Leavenworth.  

Watch your Fall Newsletter for  

Information on this year’s Holiday 

 Skip-A-Payment program. 

Staff Email Addresses: 
Stacey: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

Jill: jprice@usplkefcu.org 
Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Holli: hsmith@usplkefcu.org 

Summer Is Around the Corner 
 

Keep in mind as summer approaches that the cred-
it union always offers Visa Travel cards that are  

accepted world wide.  

Credit Card Program 
 

Don’t forget we still have our partnership with 
LSC.  

Go to our website and apply online through the 
services tab.  

Cash Advance/Payments by Card 
 

The credit union has a card reader  
terminal in office for Visa and Mastercard. 

(fees may apply) 

Kids Account Pilot Program 
 

The new kids account is brining $10.00 Birthday Buck deposits to our active minor accounts.  
Show your kids and grandkids their statement from their birthday month to see  

the transaction posted! 
More incentives are being researched, stay tuned!! 


